
 

 

March 31, 2022 

 

To,  

BSE Limited,  

The Corporate Relationship Department,  

P.J.Towers,  

Dalal Street,  

Mumbai – 400 001 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

Sub: Intimation of Closure of Trading Window by the Company 

 

Please be informed that in accordance with the Code of Conduct to regulate, monitor 

and report trading by insiders of the Company and pursuant to SEBI (Prohibition of 

Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 as amended from time to time, the trading 

window for dealing in shares of the Company shall remain closed from April 01, 2022 

till 48 hours after the declaration of financial results for the Quarter and year ended 

31st March, 2022. 

 

You are requested to take the above on record.  

 

Thanking you,  

For SunEdison Infrastructure Limited  

 

 
Kalpesh Kumar 
Managing Director 
DIN: 07966090   
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